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Wednesday, June 28, 2017 
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Natalie Dale 404.631.1814 

   

  

 

Cobb County…. 

Multiple-lane Closures Planned for Bridge Work 

on I-285 at the I-75 Interchange 

  

WHAT: Weather permitting, Georgia DOT construction partners will install a multiple-lane 

closure on I-285 eastbound for bridge construction on the I-75 Northwest Corridor Express 

Lanes project. 

 

WHEN: Wednesday, June 28, 9 p.m. – Thursday, June 29, 5 a.m. 

 

WHERE: Triple left lane closure on I-285 eastbound between Mt. Wilkinson Parkway and 

Powers Ferry Road.  Motorists will be directed to take the collector distributor lanes (Exit 

20) to continue eastbound travel on I-285. 

 

ADVISORY: Exact dates may change due to weather or other extenuating factors. 

Motorists are advised to expect delays, exercise caution, and reduce their speed while 

traveling through work zones. Before heading out, get real-time information on work status 

and traffic conditions. Call 511, visit 511ga.org, or download the Georgia 511 app.  

  

Please visit the project website at http://www.dot.ga.gov/DS/GEL/NWC to stay informed, or 

email northwestcorridor@dot.ga.gov to subscribe to weekly traffic alerts. 
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The information you provide to the Georgia Department of Transportation will be used solely by GDOT. 

The Department does not sell or offer a subscriber's personal information to third parties for marketing 

purposes. To no longer receive this e-news letter, please select "unsubscribe from this list" below.  

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to send an email to Natalie Dale.  

 

 

 

Copyright © 2017 Georgia Department of Transportation, All rights reserved. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

Georgia Department of Transportation 

Office of Communications 

600 West Peachtree Street N.W. 

Atlanta, GA 30308 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list  

  

 

 

http://dot.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=80dbe14272ec0b5e1a1bf5b4e&id=ddb15ed830&e=cf2d0662df
http://dot.us13.list-manage2.com/track/click?u=80dbe14272ec0b5e1a1bf5b4e&id=1d3b920c2c&e=cf2d0662df
http://dot.us13.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=80dbe14272ec0b5e1a1bf5b4e&id=3888be8d8c&e=cf2d0662df
mailto:ndale@dot.ga.gov
http://dot.us13.list-manage2.com/profile?u=80dbe14272ec0b5e1a1bf5b4e&id=9b387969b1&e=cf2d0662df
http://dot.us13.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=80dbe14272ec0b5e1a1bf5b4e&id=9b387969b1&e=cf2d0662df&c=6bb63b9734
http://dot.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=80dbe14272ec0b5e1a1bf5b4e&id=74b8732405&e=cf2d0662df
http://dot.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=80dbe14272ec0b5e1a1bf5b4e&id=62eda2c5a0&e=cf2d0662df
http://dot.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=80dbe14272ec0b5e1a1bf5b4e&id=617011dc67&e=cf2d0662df

